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Staying within a 1.5C limit is not
impossible if we pursue ambitious
policies to tackle climate change –
Rebecca Long-Bailey MP
Rebecca Long-Bailey MP, Labour’s Shadow Minister for Business, Industry and
Skills, commenting on analysis published in the journal Nature Geoscience
which reveals the aim of limiting global warming to less than 1.5C remains in
reach, said:

“This report shows that staying within a 1.5C limit is not impossible, but
only if we pursue ambitious policies to tackle climate change.

"Labour will ensure that 60 per cent of the UK’s energy will come from low
carbon or renewable sources by 2030. Our manifesto set out plans to support
local renewable energy generation and the creation of publicly owned energy
companies to bring down prices.

"A Labour government will put us back on track to meet the targets in the
Climate Change Act and the Paris Agreement.”
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